
2008 INVASIVE PLANTS MANAGEMENT PLANS 

The Little St. Germain Lake District website has been updated with maps 
depicting the proposed 2008 spring chemical treatment sites for populations of 
both Curly-leaf pondweed and Eurasian watermilfoil.  The maps can be found 
at http://www.littlesaint.org/invasive_species_management_page.html 

As is required by WDNR Administrative Rule NR107 (available at 
http://www.vilaslandandwater.org/ais_misc_documents/nr_107.pdf), all waterfront 
property owners within 150 feet of treatment sites will be notified via a letter of 
the details of the proposed chemical applications.  
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